
IMPROVEMENTS  TO TAX  CREDIT
SCHOLARSHIPS  IN  HB4126  

FREQUENTLY ASKED QUESTIONS 

WHAT  CHANGES ARE THERE TO THE TAX CREDIT SCHOLARSHIP PROGRAM 

FROM HB4126?  

House Bill 4126 passed the Illinois legislature in April 2022 and was signed into law in June 2022. This bill makes 
improvements to the Invest in Kids Act Tax Credit Scholarship Program to provide greater education stability to 
currently participating students with year-over-year scholarship priority and positively impact the thousands of 
students still waiting in line for a scholarship by allowing for partial scholarships that can benefit even more 
students. 

WHAT ARE YEAR-OVER-YEAR SCHOLARSHIPS? 

A new addition to the Invest in Kids Act, students who received a tax credit scholarship for the previous school 
year are first-in-line for a scholarship in the next school year, so long as they remain eligible. This improvement 
helps students remain in their best-fit school year-over-year, providing stability and reliability that will help 
families make critical education decisions. 

WHAT ARE PARTIAL SCHOLARSHIPS? 

Another change recently enacted provides the ability for schools to offer partial scholarships to families in 
income tiers above 185% of the fe
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I  KNOW  PARTIAL  SCHOLARSHIPS  WERE ALSO PASSED AS PART  OF HB4126.  

WHEN WILL  THAT  BE IMPLEMENTED? 

The partial scholarships enhancement as outlined in HB4126 will not go into effect until 2023. Partial scholarship 


